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Dear Dee 
 
Section 55 – Planning Act 2008 as amended 
 
Application for Development Consent by Highways England – M42 Junction 6 
 
I refer to your letter of 2 January  
 
As the report from Highways England describes, the works proposed that are located in the 
Borough are certainly not substantive. Nevertheless the Council and its constituent 
communities have been consulted on the full extent of the proposal. As a consequence of the 
full description provided by Highways England of the consultation process, the Borough 
Council confirms that from its perspective, the developer has complied with the appropriate 
duties under the Planning Act 2008 as amended. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jeff Brown 
Head of Development Control 
 

Steve Maxey  BA (Hons)  Dip LG Solicitor  Corporate Director - Environment To see our privacy notice go to:  
   www.northwarks.gov.uk/privacy 


	Date : 14th January 2019

